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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 

TO: Interested Persons and Providers 
 
FROM: Elizabeth Pitman, Director, Division of Medical Services 
 
DATE: February 26, 2025  
 
SUBJ: THIRD NOTICE:  ARHOME Amendment—Pathway to Prosperity 
 
 
The Public Notice for this amendment has been updated to include a fourth public hearing on 
March 3, 2025, at 11:00 AM.  The hearing will be in-person and online via Zoom.     
 
As a part of the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) Medicaid 1115 Demonstration 
waiver process, attached for your review and comment is a proposed amendment to the ARHOME 
waiver.  
 
Public comments must be submitted in writing at the above address or at the following email 
address: ORP@dhs.arkansas.gov  Please note that public comments submitted in response to this 
notice are considered public documents. A public comment, including the commenter’s name and 
any personal information contained within the public comment, will be made publicly available 
and may be seen by various people.  
 
If you have any comments, please submit those comments no later than March 3, 2025. 
 
All DHS proposed rules, public notices, and recently finalized rules may also be viewed at: 
Proposed Rules & Public Notices. 
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